
The Bureau of Reclamation intends to execute a water service 
contract with the Town of Kirby in accordance with Sec. 9(c) of 
the Act of August 4, 1939 (53 Stat. 1196) and the Act of Decem-
ber 22, 1944 (58 Stat.887). This contract will furnish up to 30 
acre-feet annually of supplemental water need from the Bighorn 
drainage basin. To provide written comments, to request addi-
tional information, or to view a copy of the proposed contract, 
please contact Cecelia Stuckert at 307-261-5610, or write to: Ce-
celia Stuckert, Bureau of Reclamation, Wyoming Area Office, P.O. 
Box 1630, Mills, WY 82644. Written comments will be accepted 
for a period of 60 days from the initial date of this notice.
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